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Lee County Utilities ends Boil Water Notice for San Carlos Island area 
 
Fort Myers, FL, June 30, 2022 – The precautionary Boil Water Notice for residences and businesses in 
unincorporated Lee County in the vicinity of San Carlos Island has been lifted. Lee County Utilities 
customers can resume normal consumption of potable water immediately.  
 
The area that was under a Boil Water Notice was from 18100 San Carlos Boulevard to the Matanzas 
Bridge and all of little San Carlos Island area. The notice was necessary due to a repair to a 4-inch 
watermain near Prescott Street and San Carlos Boulevard.  
 
Questions can be directed to the LCU Customer Service Center at 239-533-8845.  
 
To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters.  
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